Parent Observation Agreement

While we welcome a parent to accompany their child into the treatment
room, we kindly ask that you follow certain guidelines to ensure that we
can provide the best possible experience for your child:

*We permit ONE parent to accompany their child for restorative
procedures (fillings, crowns, extractions, etc.). Our space is very limited
and too many people can be overwhelming for the patient, staff and
doctor.

*Please try to be a “silent observer” during restorative procedures. We
understand that parents can be a great source of emotional support to
their child during treatment; however, we want to make sure that we
have your child’s full attention to ensure the highest quality of care.

*We do not permit additional children/siblings in the operatory at any
time. If you do have siblings with you, you will be asked to wait in the

lobby during treatment. Also, children not being seen cannot be left in
the lobby unattended.

*We ask that you remain seated in the chair assigned to you during
treatment.

*NO pictures or video recording is permitted during treatment.
We would like to thank you for entrusting us with your child’s dental

care and we look forward to a great visit!
Parent Signature: Date:




